
      Symphony
     by the  
     Sea 

                          “SIMPLY CLASSICAL” 
                           CONCERT 
 
 
                                                               performed by  
 

                     The Sunshine Coast           
                         Symphony Orchestra 
 
                       WHEN:       Saturday  May  12, 2018  2 – 4.30pm 
 
                       WHERE:    Coolum Civic Centre, Park St  
                                            Coolum Beach 
 
                       Afternoon tea provided 
                       
                       FOR INFORMATION CONTACT:  
         
                 Tony (treasurer) 0417 001 590  
 
                 Rosemary (secretary) 0448 102 288 
                 secretary.developmentwatch@gmail.com    
                  
  
                         

    
  

SATURDAY OF THE 
MOTHER’S DAY  
WEEKEND 
 
TICKETS 
 
ADVANCE          
$24 General 
$22 Concession 

 
AT THE DOOR   
$26 General 
$24 Concession 
[Children under 12  :  free] 

PURCHASE  
Online:    
www.developmentwatch.org.au 
(paypal or direct deposit 
provide name as reference and   
collect prepaid tickets at door)  
 
Or (cash/cheque only) from: 
 
• Sandy Pages, Pacific on  

  Coolum, 21 Birtwill Street 
  Coolum Beach  
  5351 1511 
 

• Annies Books on Peregian 
  Kingfisher Drive 
  Peregian Beach 
   
  5448 2053 

     �  �  �  �  �   �  �  �  �  
 
Hosted by 
Development Watch Inc and 
Sunshine Coast Environment  
Council 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 
 

Stormy, Turbulent, Brooding, Deep.  Sometimes sparkling, often 

steep, the waves come crashing round our feet...... 

 

Come immerse yourself in sounds of the sea with the Sunshine Coast 

Symphony Orchestra ”SYMPHONY BY THE SEA”. 

 

The Programme includes “Hebrides Overture” by Felix 

Mendelssohn, the 2nd. Mvt. Of Dvorak’s “New World Symphony”, 

Smetana’s “Moldau”, Handel’s “Water Music” and Percy Grainger’s 

“Molly on the Shore”. 

 

This concert is presented under the auspices of the Coolum 

Development Watch Committee with profits from the sale of tickets 

contributing to the committee’s tireless work in attempting to ensure 

appropriate development for Coolum that enhances the lifestyle we 

“coasters” are so fortunate to enjoy.  

 

The Sunshine Coast Symphony Orchestra is a not-for-profit 

community orchestra whose members are all residents of the 

Sunshine Coast.  

 

The Orchestra is very fortunate to have Adrian King as their 


